
                 Livonia Public Schools 
                 Operations 

 
 
 
Date: March 11, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    

From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 

 

Re:   Boiler Replacements - Sinking Fund 
 
 

Based upon the District’s 10-year facilities and sinking fund plan, I am recommending 
boiler replacement projects at Franklin High School, Emerson Middle School, Riley 
Upper Elementary, Roosevelt Elementary, and Coolidge Elementary. I am requesting 
this 2020 boiler replacement project be placed on the agenda for the Monday, March 
16, 2020 Committee of the Whole meeting. This is a follow up from the Study Session 
of March 2, 2020. 
 
The bids for these sinking fund projects were opened on March 5, 2020. The low 
responsible bidder for Franklin, Riley, Roosevelt, and Coolidge was SysTemp 
Corporation in the amount of $1,510,000.00. The low responsible bidder for Emerson 
was Detroit Boiler in the amount of $245,461.85. The total dollar amount for the 2020 
boiler replacement project is $1,895,900.00, which includes an 8% contingency. 
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
 
Attachments 

 

PF/ko 

c:  Board of Education 


